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6. The Contracting Parties shall also take into consideration the
special condlitions resulting f rom the dependence on, distribution andi
location of, biological diversity withîn devetoping country Parties, in
particular small island States.

7. Consideration shall aiso be given to the special situation of
developing countries, including those that are most environmentally
vuinerable, such as those with arid and semi-arid zones, coastal andi
mountainous areas.

Article 21. Financial Héfchanism

1. There shah i be a mechanism for the provision of financial resources
to developing country Parties for purposes of this Convention on a grant
or concessional basis the essential elements of which are described in
this Article. The mechanism shall function under the authority andi
guidance of, and be accountable to, the Conference of the Parties for
purposes of this Convention. The operations of the mechanîsm shall be
carried out by such institutional structure as may be decided upon by the
Conf erence of the Parties at its f irst meeting. For purposes of this
Convention, the Conference of the Parties shail determine the policy,
strategy, programme priorities and eligibility criteria relating to the
access toi and utilization of such resources. The contributions shall be
such as to take înto account the need for predictability, adequacy and
timely f low of fuixis referred to in Article 20 in accordance with the
ainount of resources needed to be decided periodical ly by the Con! erence
of the Parties anid the importance of burden-sharing arnong the
contributîng Parties included in the list referred to in Article 20,
paragraph 2. Voluntary contributions may also be miade by the developed
country Parties and by other countr les and sources. The mechanism shah i
operâte within a democratic and transparent system of governance.

2. Pursuant to the objectives of this Convention, the Con! erence of the
Parties shall at its tiret meeting determîne the policy, strategy andi
programmie priorities, as ýwell as detailed criterîa and guidelines for
eligibihity for access to and utilization of the f ina.ncial resources
including monitoring and evaluation on a regular basis o! such
utihization. The Conference of the Parties shall decide on the
arrangements to give e! !ect to paragraph 1 above after consultation with
the institutional structure entrusted with the operation of the f inancial
nechanîsm.

3. lhe Conference o! the Parties shall review the effectiveness of the
mechanimn established under this Article. including the criteria and
guidelines re!erred to in paragraph 2 above, not less titan two years
a! ter the entry into force of this Convention and thereafter on a regular
basis. Based on such review, it shall take appropriate action to improve
the effectiveness of the mechanism iIf necessary.


